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Dear Members of the Environmental and Natural Resources Committee: 
Please support of LD 1808 and LD 1870.
I was glad to see these two bills come forward. Holding fossil fuel companies  
accountable and responsible for cleaning up the harm they cause to our environment 
and work to protect our children and grandchildren’s future are vitally important.  
Hard working Mainers should not be paying for pollution created by companies, 
especially companies making obscene profits. 
LD 1808 and 1870 would fund pollution and storm repairs with fees paid by 
companies who pollute.
Supporting the passage of these bills is the right thing to do. 
Please vote to support LD 1870 and LD 1808. 
Thank you, 
Mary Dunn
Whitefield, ME 


